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Bulletin #1 - The Tarheel Central Chapter – 16 JAN 2025 
Published by The Tarheel Central Chapter of MOAA, Inc., since 1977, chartered May 9, 1978, and serving Davidson, 
Davie, Forsyth, Stokes, Surry, and Yadkin Counties.  

NOTE: Bulletins will be sent out on an as needed basis, outside the regular monthly newsletter 
to address one to three subjects of personal, local, state and national importance, particularly 
to military service. The bulletins are numbered starting in January of each year, so if you need 
one resent to you, please let me know at: gvchase@outlook.com.  

TWO PARTS! 

PART ONE: 
Dear Member of the Tarheel Central Chapter of MOAA, 

To get our membership up to date as early as possible this year, we are sending this request to 
each member which our records indicate have not yet paid 2025 dues, currently set at $45 per 
year. 

If you have already paid your dues, THANK YOU! Please ignore this message, and scroll down to 
the next part! 

If our records are in error, please contact Mike Chapman: Email: 
p8a284@yahoo.com   Questions? Call: (919) 601-3800 

If you have not paid your dues, please make your check payable to the Tarheel Central Chapter 
MOAA and mail to: 

               Mike Chapman: 
               3160 Presley Drive 
               Winston-Salem NC 27107- 4532 
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Donations may also be made to the Scholarship Fund and the Memorial Fund, and may be 
included in the same check, but please indicate which fund you wish credited. 

The Scholarship fund now has the most need currently." 

 

PART TWO: 
 

Thursday, January 23 

Salisbury VA Veteran Town Hall - Salisbury VA Medical Center 

Learn more about VA health care services, Salisbury VA Health Care System, and the U.S. 
Department of Veterans Affairs! 

Date and time: Thursday, January 23 · 2 - 4pm EST 

Location: W.G. (Bill) Hefner Salisbury Department of Veterans Affairs Medical Center, Brenner 
Avenue, Salisbury, NC, USA 

1601 Brenner Avenue Building 6 Salisbury, NC 28144 

Agenda 

2:00 PM - 2:15 PM - Welcome and Opening Comments 

2:15 PM - 3:30 PM - VA Info Tables Education Time 

3:30 PM - 3:55 PM - Live Q&A Session 

3:55 PM - 4:00 PM - Closing Comments 

About this event 

Event lasts 2 hours - Calling all Veterans! 

The Salisbury VA Health Care System will be hosting a Veteran Town Hall in the Building 6 Gym 
at the W.G. (Bill) Hefner Salisbury VA Medical Center on Thursday, January 23, 2025, starting at 
2 p.m. ET in Salisbury, North Carolina. 

This is your chance to engage with VA health care services; attend a Q&A session with our 
Executive Leadership Team; and more! Light refreshments will be provided, courtesy of the VA's 
Veteran Canteen Service and the Center for Development and Civic Engagement. 

EventBrite RSVPs are encouraged but NOT required to attend this event! 

All attendees will be able to ask questions with our Executive Leadership Team & also engage 
with the following VA health care services: 
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VA Health Care Service Information Tables: 

• Care in the Community 

• Caregiver Support 

• Center for Development and Civic Engagement (Voluntary Service) 

• Charlotte Veterans Center 

• Compensation & Pension (Toxic Exposure Screenings) 

• Eligibility & Enrollment 

• Medical Foster Home / Community Residential Care 

• Military 2 VA 

• Peer Support 

• Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Services 

• PTSD Clinical Team 

• Suicide Prevention & Mental Health 

• Veterans Benefits Administration 

• Veterans Experience Office 

• Whole Health 

• Women’s Health 

Select community partner organizations will also be invited to this event. 

Questions? Email salisburyvapublicaffairs@va.gov.  

mailto:salisburyvapublicaffairs@va.gov

